



परमाणु ऊर्जा शिक्षण संस्था
Atomic Energy Education Society
कार्यपत्रक / Worksheet (2026-27)

कक्षा /Class: IV विषय /Subject: English माह/ Month: August अंक/Marks: 40

दिया गया पाठ्यक्रम/Portion covered: Lesson 6 (Braille)

विद्यार्थी का नाम/Name of the student: _____

अनुक्रमांक /Roll No. _____ कक्षा/अनुभाग Class /Sec.: _____ दिनांक /Date: _____

SECTION-A (READING) 10M

A1. Read the given passage attentively and answer the following questions.(1x5=5)

Braille is a method of reading through touch. As you can see in the figure, there is one Braille symbol for each of the twenty-six symbols (letters) of the English alphabet. But Braille requires more space. This is because the letters cannot be written too close together. Since Braille requires more space, a Braille book is thicker than a regular printed book.

Answer the following questions.

1. Complete the sentence:

Braille is a method of reading through _____.

2. Why is a Braille book thicker than a regular printed book?

3. How many Braille symbols are there for the letters of the English alphabet?

4. Write the opposite of the word **thicker.**

5. Write a word from the passage that means **needs.** _____

A2. Read the given passage attentively and answer the following questions.
(1x5=5)

Rohan loved spending time in the school library. Every Friday, he borrowed a new storybook to read at home. He read a few pages every evening after finishing his homework. His favourite stories were about animals and brave children. Sometimes, he shared interesting stories with his younger sister. Reading books helped him learn new words and improve his imagination. His teacher praised him for his good reading habit. Rohan always returned the books to the library on time.

Answer the following questions.

1. When did Rohan read his storybook?

2. Why did Rohan's teacher praise him?

3. **Complete the sentence:**

Reading books helped Rohan learn new _____ and improve his imagination.

4. Write the opposite of the word **brave**. _____

5. Write a word from the passage that means **liked the most**. _____

SECTION-B (TEXTUAL QUESTIONS) 5M

B1. Answer the following questions.

(1x5=5)

1. Where was Louis Braille born?

2. How did Louis Braille lose his eyesight?

3. What did Louis learn at the Royal Institute for Young Blind Persons?

4. What was "Night Writing" used for by soldiers?

5. How did Louis Braille improve the system of "Night Writing"?

SECTION-C (CREATIVE WRITING) 5M

C1. Write 5 sentences about Braille script.



SECTION-D (GRAMMAR) 7M

D1. Fill in the blanks using the correct forms of the verbs from the brackets. (1x3=3)

- a) It was _____(rains/raining) yesterday.
- b) Shreya was _____(playing/played) football last Friday.
- c) Dogs were _____(barked/barking) last night.

D2. Convert the following sentences into the past tense.

(1x2=2)

- a) Children are singing a song.

- b) I am playing football.

D3. Use appropriate helping verbs.

(1x2=2)

- a) Teacher _____(was/were) teaching.
- b) Frogs _____(is/are) hopping.

SECTION-E (VOCABULARY) 5M

E1. Match the words with their meanings.

(1x5=5)

- | | |
|---------------|--|
| 1. Blacksmith | • made a hole or went through something with a sharp object |
| 2. Admission | • unable to see |
| 3. Simplified | • the act of being allowed to enter a school or place |
| 4. Blind | • made something easier to understand or use |
| 5. Pierced | • a person who makes or repairs things made of iron using fire and tools |

SECTION-F (SPELLING) 5M

F1. Circle the correct spelling.

(1x2=2)

- | | | |
|--------------|-----------|-----------|
| a) institute | instetute | enstitute |
| b) alphabett | alphabet | alphanat |

F2. Rearrange the jumbled letter to meaningful words.

(1x3=3)

- a) T S M I B H C K A L _____
- b) D N L I B _____
- c) S E D E P R I C _____

SECTION-G (HANDWRITING) 3M

G1. Write the following lines in neat handwriting.

Good manners are very important in our life. We should always say “please” and “thank you”. We must respect our elders and be kind to others. Good manners make us polite and well-behaved. They help us live happily with everyone.
